
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH NEWSLETTER 

 

March 1, 2025 

 

Salutations Troop 3! 

 

We had a great time as usual at Resica Falls a couple weeks ago. I am so grateful the 

Shooting Sports Staff that we have in Troop 3. We are very fortunate to have the adult 

leadership it takes to run the rifle and shotgun ranges on own. Also, I am very 

appreciative of all the adults who volunteer their precious time to make the trip not 

only possible, but enjoyable. Eric outdid himself in the kitchen. We ate like kings. 

 

I'm really looking forward to the annual trek to Mount Washington next weekend. The 

weather is unpredictable up there, so you never know what its going to be like until 



you get there, and then it'll change again. Check out the picture from 2017 below. 

That year their was a low ceiling, and we hiked above the clouds into a clear blue ski. 

It feels like a different planet sometimes. I'm not superstitious but last year we had to 

skip what would have been my 13th straight year doing this, and I have lost count of 

the times that Mr. Murphy has made the pilgrimage. This year we've got a three 

hearty Scouts ready for the challenge. I'm truly grateful for the Scouters who make 

this trip possible, too! 

 

See you at the Ham & Turkey Supper! 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

Mr. Keith Grimes 

 

 

 



 

 

 

MARCH ACTIVITY CALENDAR 

 



 

 

 

DETAILS FOR THE MONTH 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGLUVq_gvIHXfd_wlPIv2zUXINSVJris2JmJJMF8fD8d-0h_1vef7MNHMnho0K9JlXsw0IHTHVxQM0oav3C3LvJFhaKVlMEJXRSJwqTbzCvRfI1_HXtHd7p0zIVm8H6T7Qk5skhqnLGrO-tYsxrWXwfToH2KTyUOyjN5AHZrOVe6o=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


Ham & Turkey Supper 

 

 

 

Today, March 1st is the Ham & Turkey Supper! Lot's of preparation has gone into this, 

and we hope to have another successful year! Unlike the Pancake Breakfasts that 

benefit the Scout, this is our fundraiser that benefits the Troop. All profits will go 

towards another year of Troop operations, like equipment, supplies, awards, patches, 

and lots more. 

 

All Scouts report to Fellowship Hall at 9 am on Saturday. No Uniform Required. We 

will be setting up the Dining Room and rehearsing the flow of guests and meals. This 

will take about an hour. 

 

Please bring all money collected and any unsold tickets with you at 9 am. 

 

All Scouts, Scouters, and Volunteers, please report to Fellowship Hall again at 3 

pm. Scouts & Scouts wear Class A Uniform, No neckerchief. Volunteers, please wear to 

Class B T-Shirt, if you have one. 

 

Meals will be served to the public from 4-7 pm. 



 

Clean-up runs from 7-9 pm, and we could use lots of help to make it go quick. 

 

Pack 200 Crossover 

 

Sunday, March 2nd we will be welcoming two new Scouts to Troop 3 at Pack 200's 

Blue and Gold Banquet. The Banquet is being held at the Warminster Food Bank (75 

Downey Dr. Warminster, PA). Scouts who volunteered for the Elevation Ceremony 

should be there at 3:15 pm and we'll be done around 4 pm. Full Class A Uniform with 

Neckerchief. 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

Monday, March 3rd from 7:30-9 pm we will have a regular troop meeting. We've got 

a fun opportunity planned for Scouts to learn, practice, or teach some basic knot skills. 

Wear your Class A Uniform. 

 

TLC Meeting 

 

Tuesday, March 4th from 7:30-8:45 PM the TLC will meet at my house to discuss 

February and March, and to plan April. No uniform required. 

 

Venture Trip to Mount Washington 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGFIeZE_vN-4TrsgZeUTTcm3_ls89G1LWO_f0AeXJLoUrVnXFO14xA2Qc15FAuvSW_2lf5EKG1qn7SiOw2HsEThcn2nAOD7wA5P81Zs6oCX7R25oGDSqtXlqtRzGfOMV7DWkmp82rsfazrzd5A1V65vr3i_k0kUe_lmtAURML_UZ-LCuRqQYhjI2VXHXXHE8ISxyvZjKyEUeHILKWwunC7UVnwHoY3PYzW_qEPK0KjYYZlJMEn14NbfcVIRXtQ3CYzU-FFoiwktWSAwxaWSkHNs_nt5VhbqKMD8ISUXEYzVJAh2DTiwbHgDIimUepWlrmPk9VN5HR40FjSAtyB7G79TcaWtIE5w9QYyC8O3fhvwK0Djvj5sKwOa1fWqkf1QqG6f_K348m9QlDk0_0TYoLkPxGhFbETeZ5y1xLGQPaiSJwriSjNm7_GhyvdpYBwEbChwzF0x5jJrpAJORYQdSgHCw==&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


 

 

The annual Venture Trip to Mount Washington is only a week away! Above is the 2023 

Crew. 

 

We'll meet up at the HBC Parking Lot at 6 am on Saturday March 8th and depart soon 

after. We plan to return around 5 pm on Tuesday March 11th. 

 

The final cost of the trip is $250 for transportation, lodging, all meals, etc. Payment is 

due the day morning of the trip. The mountaineering boot/crampon rental is an 

additional $90 paid to the outfitter. 

 

Click here for a detailed itinerary and packing list. 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKG1wEohPDaFUUw9ATPsXgh77j0pVaX4a-_HZXLtmlntgTKAgp9c29OM1pZfBh9odeFYFb3quwQ7F78Db2k9CfA16PffhrqgRWxkVav2ctxJMhS5rJrPyEwJ9AD2AMr52ySfAWtuxmSWlIEwawy_cbwmuSSywf_D21xz3-lm3LuU2IttOERuiB2QF-pz5wRMNglziZItPEduP10A3_LasYbwGv8TbjVNqqe03-FEFcKoS97hWQjdy-y9GpPjQsnnAuWmR6UXUl8gIueuHmbXCk2ENGWqbuIqx54iXd0mj8Z8aC_hO7XsKNuDt35e3q87tr-&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


Pay for Mount Washington on Cheddar Up  

 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

Monday, March 10th from 7:30-8:45 PM we will have a regular troop meeting. We've 

got a fun opportunity planned for Scouts to learn, practice, or teach some basic 

lashing skills. Wear your Class A Uniform. 

 

Applications for the Owen Adams Campership and Nominations for the David 

Cooper Honored Scouter of the Year Award are due. 

 

Committee Meeting 

 

Thursday, March 13th from 7:30-9 PM the Troop Staff & Committee will be meeting in 

the Boardroom to discuss February and March, and to plan April. All leaders and 

parents are welcome and encouraged to attend! 

 

Brady Brzowski's Eagle Project 

 

Sunday, March 16th from 10 AM - 2 PM Brady 

will be kicking off his Eagle Project and is in 

need of volunteers to help construct 

countertops in a multi-purpose space at 

Hatboro Horsham High School. Please come 

and lend a hand. 

 

Click here for details. 

 

 

 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKG-7pYcu79uBu_pe8YL-88MCltJW6DoYUcngmzB2Pi-6s7GkGwwF3I2Lpvds8BRgsXN1VjDpg1QhMICSyZpPJmz0g1X-GbKHAhNe2712sXNS-9_Z9IjpYLfOwlOqJDjlTd&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWqfqgZu-Ia3mTiP5uu4vKhoQJ3PZnycqHlG0o8Vv7FQkqDnZ6TOhc2ec1gmVSHaAMa3MpXwet5Js8Qth4Isy4XpgyqBUz0DtAAbF-cH_T7h9ISEIQpGmloap6w_dOVhScmqOvyttXmU3X4AQR-onz0ZDez2KMDLF7bmbRSPM3BXEB7KF99yT5fYksjXT7_DdRDY2TILSuVQYeiX9FFFoUHI=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWoMY5j7gtq95MOuVXUodkwvJRBkWfKIZODG4tD3MXqj8NJmUxr85eINIJ1UVZvwi7PTzAarB5LD1thzL1qoPtppngXNIWIpqoeH7ByEl4_LQTr1FSwfKrrTWeIQmUcitHonjm5q_4T-fQEgwdM5DsLJJMvPvpHzhzhpAFgbFQIF9yyQi6xiyW_RAkzuRV6lGz88YHy3oypQfkgiMYAXXBUk=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWoMY5j7gtq95MOuVXUodkwvJRBkWfKIZODG4tD3MXqj8NJmUxr85eINIJ1UVZvwi7PTzAarB5LD1thzL1qoPtppngXNIWIpqoeH7ByEl4_LQTr1FSwfKrrTWeIQmUcitHonjm5q_4T-fQEgwdM5DsLJJMvPvpHzhzhpAFgbFQIF9yyQi6xiyW_RAkzuRV6lGz88YHy3oypQfkgiMYAXXBUk=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKG8eye4wwNlYDrTqDSoIkOIYhvQO3Rzao4tEixR33yTf81Hb_jnpUVXsvsDb3x1PWNaWP9DV162C4A-dpWdo5yV3h-qgqU_46bB0JbYf5aWazgyKD60Y95KALKZoFgo98uDAW9YkqamDXPNaMHOyPgbpf6pgvKgIkQTC3S8FqLKro=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


Monday, March 17th from 7:30-9 pm we will have a regular troop meeting. We'll be 

assigning Grubmasters and Quartermasters and planning meals for the March Trip. 

We'll also be doing Merit Badge Selections for Summer Camp (Can you believe it??). 

Wear your Class A Uniform. 

 

Gear Loading 

 

Wednesday, March 19th from 7-8 PM Patrol Quartermasters will meet to prep and 

load gear for the March Trip. No uniform required. 

 

March Trip to Union Soccer Match 

 

 

 

On Friday, March 21st at 6 PM we'll meet up in the HBC Parking Lot at 6 PM. We'll be 

camping at Pine Hill Scout Reservation in Pine Hill, NJ. Friday and Saturday night. 

Saturday evening we'll head back to PA for a Tailgate Dinner and the Philadelphia 

Union Match against St. Louis. We'll return to HBC on Sunday, March 23rd around 12 

Noon. 

 



The cost of the trip is $65, which includes all transportation and lodging, event ticket, 

and Troop Tailgate. All other meals will be Patrol Feed. 

 

Because we needed to order non-refundable tickets way before the game, 

commitments were due on February 10th. However, if you are interested but missed 

the deadline, we may have a few extra tickets. Please contact Mr. Friedland at 267-

257-2002. 

 

Brady Brzowski's Eagle Project 

 

March 22nd & 23rd from 10 AM - 2 PM Brady 

will be continuing his Eagle Project and is in 

need of volunteers to help finish construction 

of the countertops at Hatboro Horsham High 

School. Please come and lend a hand. 

 

Click here for details. 

 

 

 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

Monday, March 24th from 7:30-9 PM we will have a regular troop meeting. We'll be 

having a Cooking Demo. Wear your Class A Uniform. 

 

Pack 17 Crossover 

 

Sunday, March 30th, we will be welcoming several new Scouts to Troop 3 at Pack 17's 

Blue and Gold Banquet. The Banquet is being held at the Lehman Church (300 S. York 

Rd. Hatboro, PA). Scouts who volunteered for the Elevation Ceremony should be there 

at 2:50 PM and we'll be done around 4 PM. 

 

Troop Meeting 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKG8eye4wwNlYDrTqDSoIkOIYhvQO3Rzao4tEixR33yTf81Hb_jnpUVXsvsDb3x1PWNaWP9DV162C4A-dpWdo5yV3h-qgqU_46bB0JbYf5aWazgyKD60Y95KALKZoFgo98uDAW9YkqamDXPNaMHOyPgbpf6pgvKgIkQTC3S8FqLKro=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGS-XsHQ0aPb10tGe3PcjOD5A8gZN0dYhv6Y9tToR3Y52ThQFLuDWr83n2t-8oszraSxYUmV5BQ9Hy4pH-pq0LV1VaNzPiN24Ixmoa5TBBjTgBeKLbXF8xTiqA96RHWREaOjVtAvf7wlABlbYdT5xL--Iod_j4_UmZpVQ-RJGdi_2N9upxwSG4EanFZQ9eWU3qtzTK6VsgSJJ2Ap0XBgX7gznByz-DYH_MQNAHJeL71NwVo4_Juo92EGhBPaulYZTKnEspyVsHwZYbAjOXQhLuEze0GuWM65lFJpErX5UD_o5Zkm5sw0PBCHFeySg0wrLCFV9eMJpD7F6bmGyIqEacRl4eJXMWGQens8FqS_cDoGAd0uMSGi-sG6DQTmPHCbXqpLleIvWpTN_o-XeY6zSbib5HPFAizAjSt6iDPRdf9rANdSgb6kXWS3MmuYE1FDUKvHTqKHianh1Mv1mT0Fm6XtBxBVTU8Wf7RQs0uf3OQc8=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


Monday, March 31st from 7:30-9 PM we will have a regular troop meeting. We'll be 

having a Cooking Demo. Wear your Class A Uniform. 

 

COMING SOON! 

 

Hawk Mountain 

 

 

 

 

On April 11-13 we'll be heading to Hawk Mountain. Here's a picture from the last time 

we were there in November 2020. 

 

Details to Follow! 

 



Chincoteague 

 



 

 

 



Summer Camp 

 



 

 



Make a Payment for Summer Camp on Cheddar Up  

 

 

NEWS AND NOTES 

 

Spring Parents Night Awards 

 

 

 

Owen P. Adams, Jr. Campership 

 

Established August 2016 by Mrs. Pat 

Adams, this award will assist a worthy 

Scout in attending a summer camping 

event (Summer Camp or Allagash 

Venture Trip). The recipient will receive 

credit for 1/2 the cost of Summer Camp 

plus $25 to be spent during the trip. All 

Troop 3 Scouts are eligible to apply. 

 

 

David W. Cooper 

Honored Scouter Award 

 

Nominees must be a current registered 

Scouter in Troop 3. Nominate a leader 

who you believe subscribes to the 

principles of Scouting in the Scout Oath 

and Scout Law and makes a significant 

contribution to Troop 3. All Scouts, 

Scouters, and Parent welcome to 

submit a Nomination. 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGW_Xu0iOhgXx62b-9_bHWYQo2chwXBr9W2X1geLDN63driHrqfWPj86pqbV7GDAqBzdEICXWr_rxdc9WiXSll-C5I04z5F6kt3brVp2NPNt0=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


Submit an Application for the 

2025 Owen P. Adams Jr. 

Campership 

 

 

Nominate a Scouter for the 2025 

David W. Cooper Award  

 

 

Spring Parents Night Awards 

 

We are now accepting applications for the Owen P. Adams, Jr. Campership! This year 

the campership to be awarded is worth $275. All Troop 3 Scouts are encouraged to 

submit an application. 

 

Also, nomination season is open for the David W. Cooper Honored Scouter Award. 

Registered Scouts and Scouters, as well as parents of current Scouts of Troop 3 are 

encouraged to make a nomination. 

 

Click the buttons above to submit an application or make a nomination. All submittals 

are due on March 10th. Submittals will be reviewed by the Troop 3 Awards 

Committee. 

 

Recipients will be announced at the Spring Parent's Night on April 28th! 

 

Brady Brzowski's Eagle Project 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011BxiBSqlvQ6sfSzBzlNQxRvtO5WCJYl2arkyKxV-pU-VjPqVP4tPsSRp4oNDbQ5-T3FlKjZAFksUq1AANFvrphtRZUkQNsGAdnBfZHPpfxqreKRJX1hhanfKk-eCSlmUwy3CIVPO74428RtyhUBT8BF87a4eprCrWY_nBz7eboV-QwkRTN5RoDwOGtRmOnXN8f1eyKQMyURQLprdVPqD0569lZ_fixtmbgSKnB6qgmz_b_S7M37SwjheugHV7CSJ185KKU5CB7E=&c=Sgp527dkqnbnUTFu3ZqNTJuzVaSlgNBTkWeokqVtOfWWx55ABhsvIg==&ch=-7f0_hbpYnFepuzXnKDvzws6AHQIBOdhHtnULygquel2FPl_9k_zEA==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011BxiBSqlvQ6sfSzBzlNQxRvtO5WCJYl2arkyKxV-pU-VjPqVP4tPsSRp4oNDbQ5-T3FlKjZAFksUq1AANFvrphtRZUkQNsGAdnBfZHPpfxqreKRJX1hhanfKk-eCSlmUwy3CIVPO74428RtyhUBT8BF87a4eprCrWY_nBz7eboV-QwkRTN5RoDwOGtRmOnXN8f1eyKQMyURQLprdVPqD0569lZ_fixtmbgSKnB6qgmz_b_S7M37SwjheugHV7CSJ185KKU5CB7E=&c=Sgp527dkqnbnUTFu3ZqNTJuzVaSlgNBTkWeokqVtOfWWx55ABhsvIg==&ch=-7f0_hbpYnFepuzXnKDvzws6AHQIBOdhHtnULygquel2FPl_9k_zEA==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011BxiBSqlvQ6sfSzBzlNQxRvtO5WCJYl2arkyKxV-pU-VjPqVP4tPsSRp4oNDbQ5-T3FlKjZAFksUq1AANFvrphtRZUkQNsGAdnBfZHPpfxqreKRJX1hhanfKk-eCSlmUwy3CIVPO74428RtyhUBT8BF87a4eprCrWY_nBz7eboV-QwkRTN5RoDwOGtRmOnXN8f1eyKQMyURQLprdVPqD0569lZ_fixtmbgSKnB6qgmz_b_S7M37SwjheugHV7CSJ185KKU5CB7E=&c=Sgp527dkqnbnUTFu3ZqNTJuzVaSlgNBTkWeokqVtOfWWx55ABhsvIg==&ch=-7f0_hbpYnFepuzXnKDvzws6AHQIBOdhHtnULygquel2FPl_9k_zEA==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011BxiBSqlvQ6sfSzBzlNQxRvtO5WCJYl2arkyKxV-pU-VjPqVP4tPsVkNzvCz-HiIrbUxcMysiTX298jJH_MIkxZm8J48m3xyeT_XAw63s2y3bqKfW736_VZDUKeIaCudCg12s4S_xAl8A1F54HIYVDVzqalBGQGf2jxxi0QbucSM_WCXFVLLUrbp5ESHWg1Zgw04MxN1EJp5IqM9f-95jpfaQM1oZthG-DOr-c3wiMwqAPDO7u8iHuN_-2Yr3-piWjDnK5kNnOg=&c=Sgp527dkqnbnUTFu3ZqNTJuzVaSlgNBTkWeokqVtOfWWx55ABhsvIg==&ch=-7f0_hbpYnFepuzXnKDvzws6AHQIBOdhHtnULygquel2FPl_9k_zEA==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011BxiBSqlvQ6sfSzBzlNQxRvtO5WCJYl2arkyKxV-pU-VjPqVP4tPsVkNzvCz-HiIrbUxcMysiTX298jJH_MIkxZm8J48m3xyeT_XAw63s2y3bqKfW736_VZDUKeIaCudCg12s4S_xAl8A1F54HIYVDVzqalBGQGf2jxxi0QbucSM_WCXFVLLUrbp5ESHWg1Zgw04MxN1EJp5IqM9f-95jpfaQM1oZthG-DOr-c3wiMwqAPDO7u8iHuN_-2Yr3-piWjDnK5kNnOg=&c=Sgp527dkqnbnUTFu3ZqNTJuzVaSlgNBTkWeokqVtOfWWx55ABhsvIg==&ch=-7f0_hbpYnFepuzXnKDvzws6AHQIBOdhHtnULygquel2FPl_9k_zEA==


 



 

The Latest 2024-2025 Annual Plan! 

 

Check out the latest Annual Plan. 

 

Union Soccer Match March 21-23. 

Hawk Mountain April 11-13. 

Summer Camp July 13-19. 

Summer Venture Trip to the Allagash July 25-August 2. 

 

Please mark your family calendars with these important dates! 

 

 

 

https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGW7qAm-TSKymCIQ2aOHmSiSJsHQtn-ytKuwR799OLQ8bV9dj7-6lH0epRAs21d21s7iVsOb4ITHSbdv3ihqdcgtFpTy-Rtsnp7LBQXGW6uCcPcBWBF1LTDfOA4R9d_gkEB4KqUeCYCOvi_7TyMWfGyrraPFsM6NVJy1yDwURrE4k=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==
https://mqmwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BDIaRFtKyvUR54JLxImOL0WCVmarJxWa8UcCkpVeTcea5PuF4JmtWrPk9-Wx6kKGW7qAm-TSKymCIQ2aOHmSiSJsHQtn-ytKuwR799OLQ8bV9dj7-6lH0epRAs21d21s7iVsOb4ITHSbdv3ihqdcgtFpTy-Rtsnp7LBQXGW6uCcPcBWBF1LTDfOA4R9d_gkEB4KqUeCYCOvi_7TyMWfGyrraPFsM6NVJy1yDwURrE4k=&c=fRnsHdgpB-zQv6Fkj91zswtXe8ydlji25aAXYIQxPU9crubPFq3ZxA==&ch=0KULj_CH9V2LhVUWZCxVswvIRCiD113Oou1uBmiyTSSiPJJmtkhF_A==


GREAT THINGS OUR SCOUTS AND SCOUTERS ARE DOING 

 

Rank Advancement 

 

 

 

Scout: 

Akshat Bhatt 

 

 

 

Second Class: 

Macen Johnstonbaugh 

 

Merit Badges 

 



 

 

Citizenship in the Community: 

Leo Baranowski 
 

 

 

 

Personal Fitness: 

Connor Johnstonbaugh 

 

 

 

Salesmanship: 

JJ Humes 

 

February Trip to Resica Falls 

 



 

 

 

On February 14-16 we had our annual trip to Resica Falls. We camped at good ol' 

Firestone Lodge and had a fun time shooting and winter hiking. The snow was coming 

down pretty good during our 5 mile hike. It was a beautiful day to be in the woods. 

 

Thank you to Mr. Walsh for making the arrangements, 

and thank you to all of our top notch staff that made it possible! 

 



 

 

 

Here is Mr. DelSordo and Mr. Balot helping out at the rifle range. 

 



 

 

 

Saturday night we had a campfire. Leo was awesome singing and playing his guitar 

 



 

 

 

We also held an OA ceremony at the campfire. 

 

Congratulations to Aidan, Connor, and Jacob 

 on being tapped out as Ordeal Candidates. 
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